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HB 2208 modifies the requirements for community health improvement plans. 

Currently, Coordinated Care Organizations are required to collaborate with local 

public health authorities and hospitals when conducting a community health 

assessment and adopting community health improvement plans. The measure 

broadens the list of collaborators to include community mental health programs 

and local planning committees related to alcohol and drug prevention and 

treatment services. It also requires CCOs, local public health authorities, and 

community mental health programs to incorporate their behavioral health plans 

into the community mental health improvement plan. To support these changes, 

the Oregon Health Authority must adopt rules to align these new requirements 

with existing planning and reporting obligations.  

The Human Services Subcommittee recommends HB 2208 be reported out do 

pass. 

 


